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Hello Families  

 Welcome back to my returning friends, and welcome to 

our new friend joining our class this year.  Summer is 

nice with fun in the sun, vacations and relaxing with a 

good book.  But getting back into routine with friends 

and begin learning is best!  My summers are filled with 

getting ready for the new school year, making new 

materials is one of my favorite things to inspire and 

encourage children to love learning.   

 

The year opens with grace and courtesy in the 

classroom, and on the playground.  We will discuss the 

“rules” that keep us all safe.  We will start big with the 

Universe, move to the milky way and from there the 

planets. In science we will explore vertebrates and 

invertebrates and focus on mammals.  Can’t forget the 

shapes, shapes of all kinds!  

 

Thank you for entrusting me to your children.  I’m 

looking forward to a wonderful year filled with making 

friends and lots of learning.  At any time, please feel free 

to contact me via email or phone, I’m happy help in any 

way I can. 
 

Classroom Birthdays for September 

Bradley, 20 

Oakley, 26 

Celine, 27 

 

 

All School Bulletin 

 Thursday, August 31   

Meet and Greet 2:00  

  

Tuesday, September 5th 

First Day of School  

  

Wednesday, September 20th  

Class Picture Day,   

(More information to follow)  

  

Thursday, September 27 & 28 

Individual Picture Day 

(More information to follow)  

  

 Looking ahead 

Oct. 26 & 27 PT conferences 

Oct. 31st. costume parade 

Nov. 17th Stone soup 

Nov. 22-24 No school 

Dec. 22nd. Holiday Program 

Jan. 25th Bring a parent to school 

Feb. 16th. & 19th. No school 

April 25 & 26 PT conferences 

May 24th. Kinder. Graduation 

May 29th. Last day of school 


